
BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Abbey Road                   Tel: 422163 

Bourne                          

21st July 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

ROTARY CLUB COMPETITIONS 

We are delighted to have received the following information about the annual competitions from the Youth 

Committee and Rotary Club of Bourne.  We will be submitting some entries through school but we wanted to also 

share them with the wider school community as we know that there are many budding photographers, artists 

and writers who would like to spend a little more time on their specific entries to showcase their talents.  

 

Details of the competitions are below: 

 

Age Groups:  

• Junior up to and including 10 years 

• Intermediate 11 to 13 years 

• Senior 14 to 17 years of age (by 31 August 2022) 

 

Prizes: 

In each age group of the competitions the winner will receive £50, the runner up £25 and there will be Highly 

Commended certificates. 

 

Deadline: 

The deadline for submissions is Friday 25th November 2022.  

 

Categories 

Young Writer: Produce a written or typed story in prose entitled ‘Peace’. This could be fiction or non-fiction, 

prose, or a poem, as long as the piece relates to the theme of Peace.  No more than 550 words for prose 

entries, no more than 40 lines for poetry.  No pictures or drawings please & all entries must be legible.   

For further details please contact Rotarian Richard Wells at rexcons@aol.com 

 

Young Artist: Produce one 2 dimensional, up to a maximum A2 size, unframed, piece of artwork based on the 

theme ‘Sunrise & Sunset’.   Entries may be in pen & ink, paint, collage or printmaking, but not photographs. 

Each entrant must provide a brief sentence describing the relationship of the artwork to the theme. 

For further details please contact Rotarian Bernie Cejer at berniebournerotary@gmail.com 

 

Young Photographer: Produce one photograph based upon the theme ’The Beauty of Architecture’. The photo 

must be submitted in a digital format & be at least 1500 pixel in size on the longest length.  Mobile phones may 

be used in addition to cameras. Each entrant must provide a brief sentence describing the relationship of the 

photograph to the theme.   

For further details please contact Rotarian Norman Brown at normanbrownbournerotary@btinternet.com 

 

Registration is not necessary, and entries must be accompanied by your full name and address, date of birth, 

your school and if available your email address. The Rotary Club of Bourne has the right to reproduce or publish 

any of the entries.   We would love it if you shared some of your entries with us, so please do bring them in.  

 

Good luck! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs M Shears 

Deputy Head 


